
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 29/12/2021 3:44:38 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

29/12/2021 

MISS Jennifer Jeffress 
594 Pittwater RD 
North Manly NSW 2100 

RE: DA2021/1124 -592 Pittwater Road NORTH MANLY NSW 2100 

Attention Thomas Burns 

592 Pittwater Rd. North Manly 
DA 2021/1124 

Dear Sir, 

Thank you for the opportunity to object to the proposed changes to 592 Pittwater Rd. As stated 
in my past submissions I'm deeply concerned about the impact of the very large ' shed ' in the 
backyard. The shed has a negative impact on at least three of the surrounding properties. 

The front fence is dangerous as you can't see cars leaving or entering the very busy driveway. 

Thanks again 
Jenny Jeffress 
594 Pittwater Rd 

2021/894820


